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. NORTHERN NEW JERSEY COUNCIL
To: Northern New Jersey Council Scouts, Scouters, Parents and Friends
From: Mark Barnard, Council President
After interviewing several outstanding candidates this past Saturday, | am pleased to
announce that the Scout Executive Search Committee has selected a new Scout Executive for
the Northern New Jersey Council. Please join me in welcoming Steve Grey, who is currently
the Scout Executive for the Hudson Valley Council in New York.
Steve brings a wealth of experience in Scouting and we are excited to have him on board. He
will start his role as the NNJ Scout Executive on October 15 and he and his wife will relocate to
New Jersey sometime after that.
A special thanks goes to the Selection Committee and especially Clark Atwood for chairing the
committee!
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